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June 7, 2023
Chapter 977 meeting minutes
Called to order: 7:20pm

President Don Downs called the meeting to order and led everyone 
in the Pledge of Allegiance. There were _38_ members and guests 
present for the meeting.

Membership: Mel Towner (not present)
No new guests this evening

Treasurer: Mark Sires (not present)
Don Downs
Some of our fundraising events this year that have helped our chapter stay strong:

The Memorial Day Silent Auction, Auction & Dinner was a wonderful success!
The auction brought in $2,527.75! Thank you to all who donated and attended. A special thanks 
to the volunteers who put it all together and made it happen!

The last 4 Movie Night earnings total about $360! 

Mark Wiencek
The Cross City Breakfast Fly-out had great weather - 5 people in 3 airplanes
Watch your emails for future fl y-outs!

Dave Holmes
Saturday June 10 - Come on out to 24J for their next Young Eagles Rally - 
9:00am - 12:00pm  It’s also International Young Eagles Day!
A few more Young Eagle pilots are needed! Contact Dave if you’d like to help.

Housekeeping:
Will need the lawn cut through the summer months while its growing the fastest. Bob Yeager and 
Del Shire have volunteered.

Upcoming Dates:
Dinner and a Movie Night is Saturday June 17th. Information on the movie and 
the dinner will be announced soon.

**We will not be having a July EAA meeting due to the 4th of July holiday**

Thank you to Mary Beth Downs for helping with and setting up the refreshments tonight! The 
cookies and muffi  ns were made by Julie Sires and Mary Beth.
Sign up if you’d like to bring goodies to the next meeting! Contact Mary Beth Downs for more 
info. 

A special THANK YOU to Shirley McManus, who will no longer be available to help with our 
refreshments. She has stepped down after many years. Karen Smith has volunteered to take 
her spot.



Tonight’s program: by Ray Kneppar
He shared the story about the engine failure on his Cessna Twin 310 - and Terri shared her 
perspective too. Thank you both.

Thank you to Jacqui Duncan for organizing our 50/50 this evening!
Drawn by Mary Beth... The winner was Del Shire! Congratulations!

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm        Submitted by April Sedlak, Secretary
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Join us for our MONTHLY MEETING
EAA Chapter 977 holds a monthly meeting in which all aviation enthusiasts are welcome. The meeting is held on the 

first Wednesday of every month. Doors open at 7PM, meeting starts promptly at 7:15PM.
Meeting location is at the permanent home of EAA Chapter 977 which is located on Cannon Creek Airpark (15FL). 

Our street address is 288 SW Challenger Lane, Lake City, FL, 32025


